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Former Fort Devens Army Installation 

Notification 

Please join us for the next Former Fort Devens RAB Meeting,  
Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. 

Our next RAB meeting will be held in-person and via Microsoft Teams. The meeting will be held 
at the following location: 

Vicksburg Conference Room 
MassDevelopment Offices 

33 Andrews Pkwy, Devens, MA 01434 

You can also join by clicking this link: 

Click here to join the meeting  

Or you can call in to hear the audio only: 
+1 213-379-9608

Phone Conference ID: 
833 968 658# 

We hope you will join us to actively discuss the following topics and share your ideas: 

Welcome to existing members and new participants! 

Project Updates & Upcoming Work 

Area 1 PFAS RI Update 

Shepley’s Hill Landill 

Community Involvement & RAB Board Updates 

Questions & Answers 
__

Bring your thoughts about the RAB and questions about the project. This meeting will be recorded 
and a meeting summary will be posted on the project website at:  

https://www.nae.usace.army.mil/missions/projects-topics/former-
fort-devens-environmental-cleanup/ 

__If you have any questions, please send an email to and we will reply:
FormerFortDevensRAB@arcadis.com 


